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On Sunday 13 March we celebrated Ken’s birthday here at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Ken had visits from his family a few days before and received lots of lovely cards and presents.

Staff and friends at Woodstock sang him 'Happy birthday' and he was presented with a lovely chocolate cake.

Ken was also happy to hear that his team Arsenal had won on his birthday too!

 

Many happy returns Ken!

 

 


